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Leesville Road Middle Family Update  
 
May 4, 2020 
 
Leesville Middle Families 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the students as we all learn new skills for remote 
learning.  Please continue to check in with your son/daughter to ensure they are taking 
advantage of remote learning opportunities.  Take care of yourselves and your family. We are 
thinking of you and hope see you all again soon. 
 
Thanks for Taking Care of the Pride 
 

● Thanks to the PTA for appreciation yard signs, gift cards from the Tap Room and Mac 
and Cheese dinner from Relish. 

● Thanks to Ms. Carter, Ms. Hieronymus, Mr. Hill, Ms. Hunter, Ms. Moore, Ms. Nelson, Ms. 
Pfeiffer, Ms. Pfuhl, Ms. Rigsbee, Ms. Ward and Ms. White for assisting with distributing 
devices.  

 
Devices for Students 
 

Chromebooks to support students with remote learning have arrived.  Families were able 
to pick up devices on Monday.  Families will have another opportunity to pick up devices 
on Thursday, May 7th, from 5:00 – 7:00 PM.  

 
Dance Company 2020-2021 
 

Rising 8th-grade dancers interested in auditioning for the 2020-2021 Dance Company 
please stay tuned. All audition info will be posted on May 15th! 
Spotlight on 8th Graders 

 
 
 



8th Grade Spotlight on Students 
 

We are creating a slideshow to honor the 8th Graders from LRMS for the 2019-2020 
school year because whenever we return to school, their 8th Grade year was cut short. 
Click through the images to see all of them or the slide show will run on its own. They 
are alphabetical by first name and will run until we return to school.  
Students, check your school email to find out how to be included or email Ms. Nelson 
lnelson4@wcpss.net.  Tell your friends too - I would love to have something from all of 
you!  
 

Trick Shot Challenge 
 

Calling all Leesville Lions.!!! We are proud to announce our “Trick Shot Challenge”.  If 
you have a cool trick shot or difficult skill that you want to show off then now is your 
chance.  This can be any type of shot or skill from any sport or using things you find 
around your house.  Take a video of your shot/skill and upload the video to your Google 
Drive, then share with Coach Haymore or email the video to jhaymore@wcpss.net. 

 
 

Click ​here​ to view the amazing videos. 
  

Coach Haymore's Video about the trick shot challenge 
 

 
 
Bitmoji Guess Who? 

School days May 4th - May 29th Bitmojis will be posted on Twitter - guess which staff 
member it is for fun!  The next day we will post the answers to the day before and post 
more for you to guess.  

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1J6GXAkTH-urAPBAascFegcM2BXgw1_HD?usp=sharing
https://youtu.be/dLPiy2-4New

